
Duxbury Route 3 Bridge Replacement
Public Information Meeting

What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is hosting a Live Virtual Public  
Information Meeting on Wednesday, April 24, 2024. At this meeting, the project team will update 
the public on the design and early construction activities for the Route 3 Franklin Street Bridge 
Replacement. The meeting will begin with a presentation by the project team, followed by time 
for attendees to ask questions. 

How will this affect you?
MassDOT is providing safety and operational improvements to the proposed Route 3 NB/SB bridges 
(Pilgrim Highway) over Franklin Street. Proposed work includes the complete replacement of the 
bridges, widening existing shoulders along Rt 3, replacing guard railing, upgrading the drainage 
along Rt 3, repaving of Rt 3, and adding new curbing and sidewalks down on Franklin Street. 
In the first phase of construction, travel lanes along Rt 3 will be shifted to the outside to facilitate 
construction of part of the new bridges in the median.  The second phase will shift traffic toward the 
median on the newly constructed sections of the bridges.  Two travel lanes along Rt 3 will be 
maintained during peak travel but reduced to one lane during off-peak times.

When

Wednesday, April 24, 2024
6:00 PM

Attend

https://www.mass.gov/event/duxbury-
route-3-bridge-replacement-2024-04-
24t180000-0400-2024-04-24t200000-
0400

Visit www.mass.gov/orgs/massachusetts-department-of-transportation for more information.

To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation,  
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such  
services, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or  
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as  
early as possible, ideally 10-15 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTDuxburyRt3BR@dot.state.ma.us Please submit any 
written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E.,Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Major Projects,
PROJECT FILE NO. 605294
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